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Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group 

Business Meeting MINUTES 

November 6, 2021 

_____________________________________________________________________________  

The meeting was called to order by Director, Lyn Hart at 10:04 am                

____________________________________________________________________________  

NEWS from TREV DEELEY MOTORCYCLES® (CHAPTER SPONSOR): 

Submitted by DARWIN OSARCHUK General Manager 

 

TDMC continues to comply with the BC Health Order for the safety of everyone.  

Wearing masks or face-coverings are mandatory inside the dealership. Hand sanitizing stations 

and 2-meter social distancing signs remain up. Proof of vaccination card and ID required to 

attend HOG meeting in Deeley Exhibition Conference Room. 

Poppy donation boxes are once again in our showroom 

*Our store will be closed on Remembrance Day Thursday, November 11th  

 

FROM THE SERVICE AND PARTS DEPARTMENT 

Now taking in bikes for winter storage at monthly rate for HOG members is $65 per month or 

$130 for Trike. Motorcycle storage slots are filling up fast. Parts has lots of great products and 

advice for your bike’s winter storage needs. 

 

FROM THE MOTORCYCLE SALES DEPARTMENT 

The all-new Sportster S has arrived and selling! Now taking deposits on new 2022 models 

arriving in the New Year. 

 

Please come see us in Sales about remaining 2021 other models. Not many left! 

 

TAKE ADVANTAGE OF THE H-D CUSTOM COVERAGE EXTENSION PROGRAM 

NOV 1 till FEB 28, 2022 

We are pleased to offer the Custom Coverage Extension program once again. This is available on 

any eligible motorcycle still under factory warranty from Nov. 1 st – Feb 28th 2022. 

It covers the H-D Genuine Parts and Accessories purchased and installed at our dealership on 
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your eligible motorcycle. This program covers not only the H-D Genuine Parts & Accessories we 

add to your eligible motorcycle, but it also covers the labour for what is left of your 2 years of 

limited factory warranty on your Harley Davidson Motorcycle. Better yet, do you have an 

Extended Service Plan (ESP) on your eligible motorcycle? If so, this will cover the parts for the 

additional amount of coverage you’ve purchased. 

If you don’t have ESP already, you can call our Business Office and speak to Carrie about 

purchasing some today. 

 

FROM THE MOTORCLOTHES DEPARTMENT 

Watch for info soon about this years Holiday Season free-gift with $300 purchase and our Black 

Friday specials in upcoming E-blasts 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS AND PROMOTIONS 

Lower Mainland Christmas Bureau toy drop off from Nov 12 till Dec 21 here at TDMC   Info 

coming soon on a really “cool” prize contest for those that donate a toy, cash, or gift card.  

From Nov 1st - Dec 24th anyone who uses the #myharleytradition hashtag in their Instagram 

post, Harley-Davidson will donate $10.00 toward United Way to a maximum limit of $50,000.  

Dates for the Vancouver Motorcycle Show out at the Tradex in Abbotsford are January 21-23, 

2022.  

 

EXECUTIVE COMMENTS AND PRESENTATION 

LYN HART Director, Vancouver HOG® Chapter 

 

Are there any new members present? No new Members 

 

Any members present with a birthday in November? No November Birthdays present 

 

 

PAST EVENTS  

Sat. Oct 2 Vancouver HOG® Season Ender Ride 11:00 TDMC 

Our final ride of the season had 7 bikes, and riders on a ride out through the 

Barnett Highway making way through Coquitlam, Pitt Meadows and into Maple 

Ridge where we finally hit up the Black Sheep Pub for a great Lunch! Finally made 

it there after cancelling previous rides to this destination a couple of times.  

Thanks director Lyn Hart for leading and Vic McClelland for sweeping…  
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

Thur. Nov 11 Remembrance Day  

Fri. Nov 12 HOG® Dinner Night  

  7:00 pm 

Trocadero Restaurant 2411 Nanaimo St. 

Our first HOG Dinner Night since 2020! Join us at Trocadero's Pizza & Steak 

Restaurant in East Vancouver for a casual night of food & fun. 

 

Tues. Nov 16 HOG® 2022 Planning Meeting 6:30 ZOOM 

  Let Lyn know if you would like to attend  

  

Thur. Nov 25 HOG® Dinner Night – Admiral Pub 

  7:00 pm 

  Admiral Pub & Grill 4125 Hastings St, Burnaby 

Join us at the Admiral Pub in North Burnaby for good food & great company! 

Karaoke starts at 9:00 if you want to stay awhile & sing a few tunes. 

 

Sat. Dec 4 HOG® Monthly Meeting 10:00 TDMC 

 

Sat. Dec 4 HOG® Chapter Photo 11:00 am TDMC 

Following our member meeting, we'll gather for our 2021 

Chapter photo. Wear your chapter patch & best leathers!  

 

Sat. Dec 4 HOG® Christmas Party Lunch 

  Earls Bridge Park 3850 Lougheed Hwy., Burnaby 

Join your HOG friends for a holiday lunch celebration at 

Earl's Restaurant on Lougheed in Burnaby following our HOG meeting & chapter 

photo. 

 

Fri. Dec 24 Boxing Day  

 

Sat. Dec 25 HAPPY HOLIDAYS VANCOUVER HOG® CHAPTER!! 



4 

 

 

Fri. Dec 31 New Year’s Eve 

 

Sat. Jan 1 HAPPY NEW YEAR VANCOUVER HOG® CHAPTER!!  

Sat. Jan 8 HOG® Monthly Meeting 10:00 TDMC 

HOG® Membership Renewal Event TDMC 11:00-1:00 

Following our meeting, renew your 2022 membership & be entered into a draw 

for free membership & other prizes! Coffee & pastries will be served, come say  

hi to old friends & support our sponsor, Trev Deeley Motorcycles.  

  

 

OF INTEREST TO VANCOUVER HOG® MEMBERS 

 

HEALTH REGULATION UPDATE  

On Mon. October 25, the provincial government lifted capacity restrictions on indoor 

gatherings for venues where proof of vaccination is required. This includes public gatherings  

at restaurants, concerts, sporting events, weddings, funerals, and other organized parties.  

Fully attended HOG® meetings are now permitted with proof of vaccination. The mandate to 

wear masks indoors remains in place. 

 

Restaurants no longer have seating or mingling restrictions. Again, proof of vaccination & masks 

while not seated are still required. HOG® events will resume & ramp up to normal frequency in 

2022. 

 

VANCOUVER HOG® CHAPTER “MILEAGE CHALLENGE”: Steve Davis, Asst Director 

Approximately 17 members are registered. Send in final mileage by Dec 31st OR when your 

riding season ends. 

Email Steve Davis, Vancouver HOG® Chapter Assistant Director, at steveda@shaw.ca for 

updates. 

 

SUNSHINE COAST HOG® CHAPTER NEWS 

If you would like to show your support & become a member of our sister chapter, Coast 

Highway Chapter, BC Canada (Chapter #10050), applications are available at the west desk  

of TDMC. Cost is $20/year for active HOG® International members.  

 

  

mailto:steveda@shaw.ca?subject=Vancouver%20HOG%20Chapter%20%22Mileage%20Challenge%22
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VANCOUVER HOG® HOG® WEBSITE   

https://www.trevdeeley.com/check-out-our--HOGVancouver 

See photos, events, & past meeting minutes. 

 

VANCOUVER HOG® FACEBOOK PAGE 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/vancouverhogchapter/?ref=bookmarks  

We are trying to make our Facebook page more informative and interactive for members and 

encourage those who haven’t joined the page to do so. Read about upcoming events, news 

from Trev Deeley, and news from other members. Anyone can post photos, plans to meet for  

a ride or use it to privately message other members.  

Please ask to join if you haven’t already done so! 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/vancouverhogchapter/  

 

VANCOUVER HOG® BUY & SELL PAGE – (through the Facebook page)  

Open to public to view but only Vancouver HOG® members can post items. 

VANCOUVER HOG® INSTAGRAM  

@vancouverhog 

 

VANCOUVER HOG® MEMBER NAME TAGS 

If you are interested in purchasing a HOG® name tag, we can put an order in for a minimum of 

12 names. Your Vancouver HOG® Chapter partially subsidizes the cost of name tags so that each 

member pays only $10.00.  

If you’d like to order a name tag, please give $10 cash to Kyoko at the TDMC west desk & she will 

put your name & info on the list. 

 

HOG® CANADA RIDE 365  

Any current HOG® Canada member in good standing can participate in the official mileage 

recognition program for the official Riding Club of Harley-Davidson. Ride 365 includes the 

existing Lifetime Recognition and two new programs—Annual Recognition and an annual 

Chapter Challenge.  

 

To see the rules and how to register for this program go to the HOG® Canada Official site, 

follow the easily found links to register on your own to become involved.  

https://www.harley-davidson.com/ca/en/content/hog.html 

 

  

https://www.trevdeeley.com/check-out-our--HOGVancouver
https://www.facebook.com/groups/vancouverhogchapter/?ref=bookmarks
https://www.facebook.com/groups/vancouverhogchapter/
https://www.harley-davidson.com/ca/en/content/hog.html
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OFFICER REPORTS 

 

• SAFETY REPORT: RICK & TAMMY BADE Safety Officers 

MOTORCYCLE-RELATED FINES AND PENALTY POINTS (Part 8 of 9) 

- Operate motorcycle more than two abreast    $109 fine & 2 points 

 

MOTORCYCLE SAFETY TIPS FOR RIDING THROUGH THE MOUNTAINS (Part 8 of 9) 

- DON’T DRINK 

o This should really be a no brainer, but never ride intoxicated. 2 beers can be as 

dangerous as 6 because riding requires split second decisions and reacting with 

precision and confidence. Alcohol slows your reaction time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Questions, comments from members? 

Albert – Would it be a good idea to keep door prizes from the Dec HOG meeting for 

the Christmas lunch? Thanks for the suggestion, we’ll see what we have for prizes 

and then decide 

Roy – All events we sign up for; are they automatically +1? No, please sign up for 

your guest as well, we need accurate numbers for reservations  

Vic – Any suggestions for destinations for next year’s Treasurers Ride, please 

forward them to grumpyvic@hotmail.com 

Vic also wanted to point out that everyone should have received a hardcopy of ‘The 

Enthusiast’ and that they are going to send a hardcopy twice a year, and all other 

copies will be digital 

Steve R – Suggested we get over to the Sunshine Coast more next season. 

Steve D – Told us the Sunshine Coast Chapter is always welcoming and willing to 

take us around the coast. 

Call out to all members!  
We are trying to add venues to our restaurant & pub list! Let us know what your 
favourite place in your neighbourhood is, that would take a group of gnarly old 
bikers.  
Email LYN at lynhart@telus.net with your recommendations! 

 

 

 

mailto:grumpyvic@hotmail.com
mailto:lynhart@telus.net
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DOOR PRIZE DRAW  

2 TDMC $25 Gift Certificates for November, donated by the Chapter, awarded to:  

Meg Andersen & Marlene Leach 

Door Prize Winners will receive a $25 credit on their TDMC account.  

 

Since there were no birthday winners at this meeting, we’ll call out for November & December 

birthdays at our December meeting. 

 

 

NEXT MEETING: Sat. December 4, 2021  10:00 TDMC 

Proof of vaccination & masks are required for entry, Followed by Vancouver HOG Chapter 
Group Photo AND… 
Our HOG Chapter Christmas Lunch! 

 

ADJOURNMENT:  Meeting was adjourned at 10:42 am 


